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HPV Testing Update 

 

 

 

 

 

Effective March 14, 2018: 

 
In accordance with recommendations from the American Society for 

Colposcopy and Cervical Pathology (ASCCP) and The American 

College of Obstetricians and Gynecologists (ACOG), St. Luke’s 

Hospital Laboratory will no longer be offering HPVHR reflex testing 

option HPVHR IF ABN (option 4 on the pap test questionnaire).   

 

All other HPV testing options will remain available and unchanged. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Sarah J. Lundeen, M.D, 

Director of Cytopathology at (218) 249-5208, Jennifer Viergutz, MT 

(ASCP) Laboratory Director at (218) 249-5724 or Romine R. Deming, 

CT (ASCP) Technical Specialist of Cytopathology at (218) 249-5315. 
 

 

St. Luke’s Laboratory Services Web page contains New Test 

Announcements.               http://www.slhduluth.com/hospital/laboratory-services/ 


